
January 4, 2011 
 
 
 
 
 

Medical Center of McKinney as part of our ongoing close working relationship is 
delighted to provide a donation in the amount of $16,062.00 to the McKinney Fire 
Department to purchase two Segway EMS units.  These units will be an 
enhancement in the services provided to the citizens of Mckinney! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 


